Town of Webb Lake
Burnett County, Wisconsin
Public Budget Hearing
November 6, 2022
Webb Lake Town Hall


Chairman Steve Austin opened the Budget Hearing meeting at 5:35 PM and asked Supervisors Main and Kielkucki if they had any thoughts. 


Supervisor Main commented that there was more building going on resulting in a little more revenue for the year.  Clerk, Lisa Webster, commented that the Levy for 2024 is a 1.49%. 

Supervisor Kielkucki commented that Lottery credit had decreased.  

Steve Austin requested any additional comments from the public.  Hearing none there was a motion to adjourn the meeting (Kielkucki, Main).  Motion carried 3-0.

